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Pentucket Bank Welcomes Community Leaders to Board of Corporators 

(Haverhill, MA)  Jonathan H. Dowst, President & CEO of Pentucket Bank, along with the Board of 
Directors and Trustees, officially welcomed the following community leaders to the Board of 
Corporators at the 130th Annual Meeting of Pentucket Bank on March 10, 2022. 

Kathleen Darby.  Kathleen is owner of Pizzazze Hair Salon and a partner in Mac & D Realty.  She is a 
lifelong resident of Haverhill and is very active in the community.  She is a Eucharistic Minister and 
member of the Saint Vincent DePaul Society at St. James Church, where she frequently volunteers, and 
she supports and fundraises for the Liz Murphy Open Hand Pantry, serving as President of their Board.  
Kathy and her family support needy families in the area throughout the year. 

Denise Dolloff.  Denise is the Director of Development for the Boys & Girls Club of Greater Salem.  She 
attended Franklin Pierce College and has over 30 years of experience fundraising for non-profit 
organizations.  She gives her time to the Greater Salem Chamber of Commerce, has served on several of 
its committees, and continues to support the mission of the Chamber.  Denise has strong Salem 
connections – she was born and raised in Salem and has always treated it as her home.  She currently 
resides in Derry, NH.   

John McCarthy.  John has been with the Minco Corporation for over 38 years, where he works as a 
commercial appraiser and oversees the day-to-day operations of the appraisal and sales departments.  
John attended the University of New Hampshire and holds a General Certified Appraiser license and a 
Real Estate Brokerage license in both Massachusetts and New Hampshire.  He is one of the founding 
members of Christmas in April, now known as Rebuilding Together Greater Haverhill, has served on the 
Board for 17 years, and has held the positions of CEO, President, and Treasurer.  He also is a member 
and past President of the Pentucket Kiwanis.  John has been a resident of Haverhill for 40 years and 
owns several investment properties in Haverhill and Bradford. 

Andres Silva.  Andres is the Executive Director of EparaTodos, the Spanish language arm of EforAll, in 
Lawrence.  He has extensive experience in financial services, small business development, and 
healthcare, and he has expertise in entrepreneurship, microlending, and program management.  Andres 
is a Board member of Community Inroads and an Advisory Board member of the Northern Essex 
Community College Business Department.  He also previously served on the Leadership Team of the 
John Breen School.  Andres, a graduate of Northeastern University, resides in Windham, NH. 

Pentucket Bank, with assets of over $970 million, offers six full service community banking offices:  three 
in Haverhill, MA, one in North Andover, MA, and one each in Hampstead and Salem, NH.  Pentucket 
Bank’s Administrative Offices are located on the fourth floor of the Pentucket Bank Plaza building at 
Harbor Place in Downtown Haverhill.   Pentucket Bank is a subsidiary of Pentucket Bank Holdings, 
MHC.  For more information on Pentucket Bank, please visit www.pentucketbank.com. 
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